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Upcoming...  
 

 Tonight-Friday 28th June - Year 6
Sleepover in school.
Wednesday 10th July - Sports Day
(Infants in the morning and
Juniors in the afternoon) Parents
are invited to attend.

 

Don’t
forget to

read every
day!

Polite Reminder...
As the weather gets warmer, everyone is finding coping with
the heat difficult, but may I please ask that parents remain

suitably covered up when they are dropping off or collecting
children. Thank you

Thank you to all the
children who came in

their pyjamas last
Friday. We raised over
£100 for Unique Kidz. 



Check your
child’s

bookbag/school
bag/coat

pockets.  They
may have been

awarded a
special award!



Super 
Scientist

Weekly Award Winners
This Week’s  V.I.P.s

Reception: Jackson
Year 1:  Amelia
Year 2: Mia
Year 3: Autumn
Year 4: Della
Year 5: lacey
Year 6: Ayesha

Star of the week

Reception: Ethan
Year 1: Mia
Year 2: Ashton
Year 3: Faith
Year 4: Poppy
Year 5:derick
Year 6: Poppy

Reception: 
Year 1: Kia
Year 2: Madeleine
Year 3:
Year 4: Victoria
Year 5:Jaden
Year 6:Reece 

Weekly Recognitions

104
Miss G’s Staff V.I.P.



Attendance Stars

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six TargetTarget
96%96%

88.16%88.16%

75.38%75.38%

91.34%91.34%

83.33%83.33%

83.33%83.33%

83.82 %

89.86 %

















Star Readers
Well done to these children who have

completed Booktalks this week.

Julia Yr.4 

Daryl Yr.2

Stephanie Yr.4

Nia Yr.4 Jakub Yr.4 Wayne Yr.2

Victoria Yr.4 

Alice Yr.2 Jacob Yr.2

Ocean Yr.2



I never used to take a lunch break, but now look forward to my time sat at the
window with a cup of tea watching our children play so beautifully. I’ve been so
impressed by their team spirit, that I thought it should be rewarded, therefore, I will be
selecting a child/children each week who had displayed the St. Joseph’s Team Spirit
and giving them a shout out.

This week I’m giving a St. Joe’s Shout Out to...

EYFS and KS1 - 
 

KS2 - Year 
 

WELL DONE!

Team Spirit Award



  

Family Challenge!
 You can look on our

website or ask your child
for help! Send your answer

to Miss Griffiths on Class
Dojo. Good luck!

 Family’s who answered correctly are...

These families will
be entered into our

half-termly raffle for
a bumper family

hamper!

The Hill Family
The Zych Family

The Nigrone Family

The Flint FamilyThe Wood Family

The Brown Family

Add a subheading

Can you list 3 ways
that our children are
rewarded in school? 


